

CONNECTED

KEEP LEARNING AND STAY CONNECTED



MAKING THE MOST OF REMOTE LEARNING

KEEP LEARNING AND STAY CONNECTED!

Our first edition of 'Connected' was received positively! Thank you to everyone for your comments and photos.

This week we remind you all that its 'Fun Friday'



This Friday is FUN FRIDAY! NO lessons will be held!



Students and Staff should engage with their families in fun activities.

Bake a cake, shoot some hoops, do some gardening, kick the footie, do some art work, walk the dog, play UNO or watch a movie?

It is really important that we manage our mental health and wellbeing during this period of social isolation and remote learning.

This is one way that our Community can connect and do something together.

Please take photos and share with us what you are doing on 'Fun Friday'.

For our Year 12s, this is a day that you can take a breath and 'catch up' on work, but only for half a day and then go outside, enjoy the fresh air, take some no-stress time for yourself and do something fun!

CONTENTS

Keep learning and stay connected

Whats working well

Feedback

Looking after your Wellbeing

WHATS WORKING WELL

HINDI

As part of Hindi classes last week, Year 7 students reviewed cultural foods. They learned about some famous dishes from India then participated in an open activity cooking and sharing recipes from their favourite home cooked meals.









HINDI FOOD - BUTTER CHICKEN

It was very yummy!

















CREATIVITY TAKES COURAGE

Some more amazing work from our Art students!









HEALTH

Any 'body' got any idea what Year 8 students were busy making in last weeks Health class!



TEXTILES

A project that was started in Term1 Academy, has been completed at home. What fantastic creativity and skill!



DRAMA

Students were involved in Scriptwiring this week!

Students were involved in Scriptwiring this week!

"how long does it take to memorise all the lines and practice the facial expressions and actions?"

"How did he become so confident?"

"How did he become so confident?"

"How did he become so confident?"

"What made him want to do this and how much does he enjoy

"What do you love about performing?"

"I admire the way he continued to perform through his mistakes"



FEEDBACK

Students and parents have been providing us with feedback over the last 5 weeks of remote learning. We are really pleased

to keep sharing some of these comments with you.

"Your already doing a great job!"

"I think it has all been brilliant"

"My daughter is loving her English class and teacher, she must make it fun and interactive, she is also loving cooking at home for Home Ec and Mr Verrell is making sport and health fun." "Honestly I think the teachers are doing an amazing job and communication has never been so good, due to circumstances I think this school has done a fantastic job and I thank you very very much for also leading me in all this .Im very happy I changed kaylees school to Lyndhurst .".

"I think the College is doing a great job in a very tough situation."

"Work through webex like Ms Telfer's class. She has done amazingly well working through webex as a group and instructing students every step of the way; With minimal extra work."

"I have watched my daughters self esteem rebuild with the assistance of your teachers. I'm honoured to say my daughter attends your school.

The current remote learning experience could have a negative impact on many students.

I would like to let you know that all of your teachers/staff have been fantastic.

The care and support has assisted a positive learning environment"

"Thank you for all your hard work."

Students, you are doing an amazing job remote learning, keep going!

Parents and carers who are able to support students during remote learning, you are also doing a fantastic job! THANK YOU

LOOK AFTER YOUR HEALTH AND MENTAL WELLBEING

